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Sunday 11th April:  Divine Mercy (Low) Sunday (B) 
 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am 

Saturday (Vigil Mass) 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm 
 

 

PLACES AT MASS 

Given the need to comply with current Covid-19 restrictions, the number 

of people who can attend Mass here is significantly reduced. It is most 

important that parishioners contact the Parish Administrator to notify 

him which Mass they would like to attend. It may not be possible to 

admit to the church everyone who would like to attend Mass. 
 

Confession – To make an appointment, please contact the Parish Priest 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday (during Easter Week) 9.45am 

                                Saturday 9.45am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Mobile Phones – Please turn off all phones before entering the church. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 
 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm  

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Fax: 020 7352 4223 Email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 
 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 233699 
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SURREXIT CHRISTUS! 

CHRIST IS RISEN! 
 

 

HRH THE PRINCE PHILIP, DUKE OF EDINBURGH 

Together with HM the Queen, the Royal Family and so many people 

throughout the world, we mourn the death of this beloved husband and 

father. Let us pray that he, and all those who in their baptism received the 

promise of eternal life, may share in the resurrection of Christ. As he 

served his country for so many years, so may he now hear these words of 

our Divine Master: “Well done, good and faithful servant!” (Mt 25.23) 
 

THANK YOU! 

Many thanks to all those who help in this church. In the past year we 

have seen how generously the stewards have come forward to ensure that 

we could continue to worship here, while all the time remaining as safe 

as possible. We are also very grateful to those who look after the needs of 

the church in so many other ways, making sure that the building and 

everything in it is clean and tidy. Also to be thanked are the Readers, 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion and Altar Servers who all 

play an important role in the life of this community. 

 
OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 

New boxes of Offertory (Planned Giving) Envelopes are available from 

the Sacristy for those who have been using them during the past year. If 

you used the envelopes in 2019 - 2020, but did not use them last year, 

and would like to resume, please contact the Parish Office. However, it is 

much more convenient for all involved, if you can support the work of 

this parish by Sanding Order. To find out how to start a Standing Order, 

please find out details from the Parish Office. Clearly when such giving 

is Gift Aided, the parish benefits more at no extra cost to the donor.   

This parish, like so many charities, has seen a significant drop in its 

income during the pandemic. The generosity of those who continued 

their regular donations has helped immensely in this difficult time.  

 

RECOLLECTION MORNING 

On Thursday 15th April we will 

resume the Recollection Mornings. 

These take place once a month, from 

10.30 am - 1.00 pm.  This is a time to 

reflect on the way we live our faith in 

our daily work, family life and 

relationships. Meditations on the 

central themes of the Catholic faith 

are given by a priest of Opus Dei. The 

recollection will include Holy Mass 

and time is allocated for reading, 

private prayer and confessions. For 

more information please contact Sally 

Gloyne: sallygloyne@gmail.com 

 

KEEP SAFE AND PLEASE 

REMEMBER 
 

HANDS    FACE    

SPACE 
 

HANDS – Use sanitiser             

FACE  –  Wear a mask 

SPACE – Keep a least 1 metre,   

           better 2 metres, distance 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING 

To find out about the action being 

taken by the Church to act on the 

criticisms made of its handling of the 

terrible suffering caused to victims of 

sexual abuse see: 

catholicsafeguardingproject.org 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

This Newsletter is available online 

at holyredeemerchelsea.com 

Receive this newsletter each week, 

just send your email address to  

chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 

HEAD OF COMMUNICATIONS 

Our neighbour on the South Bank of the 

Thames, the Roman Catholic 

Archdiocese of Southwark, wishes to 

recruit a Head of Communications, 

initially on a 2 year fixed term contract, 

to develop and implement a 

communications strategy.  Based in 

Central London the job holder will be 

responsible for an audit of all current 

communications tools and approaches, as 

well as ensuring all ongoing 

communications operations meet the 

highest standards possible.  The ideal 

candidate will have thorough knowledge 

of the Catholic church as well as 10 years 

plus experience in a senior 

communications role in a not for profit 

organisation.  He/she will have 

exemplary written and verbal 

communication skills and proven 

experience in both proactive and reactive 

(crisis) communications through all 

media.  This is a full time role with a 

starting salary range of £55,000 - 

£60,000 per annum depending upon 

skills and experience.  We may consider 

part time for the right candidate.  For 

information and to apply please contact 

sarahwood@rcaos.org.uk by the closing 

date of 6th April. 
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